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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Against the mining at Grape Creek
1 message

Abby Price <happyabbymail@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 27, 2020 at 5:00 AM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

I wanted to express my concern about the mining at Grape Creek. Canon city is a small town and the river is a source of
income for us. Although the impact to the environment may seem small right now, if there are precious metals found the
disturbance and pollution to our water will be huge. I would love Grape Creek to remain the same for my children and the
Arkansas River in Canon City to be free of mining. 

This mining endeavor will profit very few individuals for a short time but affect the land and water in Canon City and others
further down the Arkansas water way for years and years to come. 

Please respect the citizens of Canon City and that some of us chose to live here because of the Arkansas River, it’s
beauty and it’s recreational possibilities. Please don’t allow for mining because a few will profit. It’s not worth it. 
Thank you
Abby Price


